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This year has once again seen new music being purchased, practiced and
played. I would like to thank all band members for their assistance in putting
their music in the appropriate folders and filing music in the folders for other
band members when they are away. This certainly helps both Kathy and I when
we come to sort out music in the folders.

[ must also thank Kathy for the many hours she has spent helping me sort, file
and put away music in the library. Many of us are time-poor with busy
schedules, and I would never have been able to keep the folders as up to date as
they are without her help.

[ encourage you all to keep being proactive in keeping your music in your
folders and taking photocopies of any music you need to take home to practice.

Once again, thank you all for your assistance with the music folders.

Tanya Michalek
(CCCB Librarian)



